Town of Penney Farms

4100 Clark Avenue
P. 0. Box 1041
Penney Farms, FL. 32079-1041
Tel: 904-5629-9078 www.penneyfarmstl.org Fax: 904-284-4405

March 21, 2024

NOTICE:
To All Town of Penney Farms Water Utility Customers

This notice is to inform you that the Town of Penney Farms has passed Resolution 2024-03, which
includes a Water and Wastewater rate increase. This Resolution will become effective on April 1,
2024 and will be reflected on your individual utility bills, beginning on the May 1, 2024 billing cycle,
for the usage in April, which shall be billed in arrears.

Please be advised this increase is based on the Consumer Price Index (CPI) of 3.24% for 2024. This
increase will be reviewed and considered every year. On average, each household’s monthly utility
bill will be increased by $1.98 for both Water and Wastewater charges.

A copy of Resolution 2024-03 is available at Town Hall upon request. If you should have any
questions or concerns, please contact the Town Hall at the phone number listed above.

The Town of Penney Farms Water Utility looks forward to continuing to serve you.
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